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This bill will absolutely be beneficial in enabling more large-scale productions to 

come to Oregon. In 2024, myself and so many others of the filmmaking community 

were able to earn a living through some of these same productions that are 

reconsidering where to shoot their upcoming seasons. This bill passing would likely 

swing that decision toward returning which would allow so many people here to not 

only engage in art, but also to provide for themselves and their families. 


